
Term 3, Week 3 - Friday 2nd August 2024 

 NEWSLETTER - DATES TO REMEMBER 

Week Date Events 

4 5 - 9 Aug Tues 6th - Fri 9th - Scholastic Book Fair, 8.30am-8.45am & 3.25pm-3.45pm 

Fri 9th - Olympic Games Day 

Fri 9th - Assembly, 2.45pm 

5 12 - 16 Aug Wed 14th - Beauty & the Beast excursion (selected grade 5/6 students) 

Fri 16th - Common Curriculum Day, Student Free Day 

6 19 - 23 Aug Mon 19th - Family Reading Picnic, 1pm-1.40pm 

Tues 20th - Book Week dress up day “Reading is Magic” 

Wed 21st - Grade 3 Lady Northcote Camp 

Thurs 22nd - Grade 3 Lady Northcote Camp 

Fri 23rd - Grade 3 Lady Northcote Camp 

Fri 23rd - Assembly, 2.45pm 

7 26 - 30 Aug Wed 28th - Father’s Day Stall 

Fri 30th - District Athletics (selected grade 3-6 students), Meadowglen stadium, Epping 

8 2 - 6 Sept Fri 6th - Grade 5/6 Summer Round Robin, Kilmore 

Fri 6th - Assembly, 2.45pm 

9 9 - 13 Sept Tues 10th - Division Athletics (selected grade 3-6 students), Meadowglen stadium, Epping 

Hard copy notes sent home from the office this week - Grade 5 NAPLAN results, Grade 3 camp medical forms, 

Foundation School Nursing Program information 

 
 

Grade 3 - Lady Northcote Camp, Glenmore    Grade 5 - Phillip Island Adventure Resort, Cowes 

Wednesday 21st August to Friday 23rd August   Wednesday 24th July to Friday 26th July 

 

Grade 6 - CYC City Camp, Melbourne 

Monday 28th October to Wednesday 30th October 



 

A word from Mrs Cooney... 

It has been another exciting two weeks at Broadford Primary School since our last newsletter with our grade 5 students 
experiencing camp at Phillip Island and our Foundation students celebrating 100 days of school. 
Our students embarked on an unforgettable adventure to Phillip Island, where they had the opportunity to learn outside 
the classroom and connect with nature and participate in adventure activities. The camp was filled with various          
activities that challenged and engaged our students. They also had the opportunity to visit the Penguin Parade, where 
students observed the adorable little penguins returning to shore at sunset. Students demonstrated resilience, team-
work, and leadership throughout the camp. They supported each other, made new friends, and created memories that 
will last a lifetime. A special thank you to our dedicated staff and parent volunteers who ensured the camp was a safe 
and enriching experience for all. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Another significant milestone we celebrated this week was the 100th day of school for our Foundation students. This 
special day marks a key moment in their educational journey, reflecting the progress and achievements they have made 
since the beginning of the school year. Our Foundation classrooms were filled with excitement as students participated 
in various activities centred around the number 100. The joy and enthusiasm on their faces were truly heartwarming, 
and it was a wonderful reminder of the importance of these early learning experiences. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Olympic Sports Day 

Over the last couple of weeks, students have been integrating the Paris Olympic Games into their learning. Next Friday 
we are looking forward to participating in a whole school Olympic event.  Students and staff have been allocated     
countries and will participate in a number of sporting events throughout the morning. You are welcome to come along 
and cheer the teams on. The day kicks off with the Opening Ceremony at 9am. 

Parent/Carer Survey 

Earlier this week you would have received a compass post related to our Parent/Carer survey. The survey is designed to 
assist schools in gaining an understanding of families’ perceptions of school climate, student behaviour, and student 
engagement. Your feedback will help us to identifying areas for improvement and professional development needs in 
the school, to target school planning and improvement strategies. Please find below the link to the survey.  
 
Survey Link: https://www.orima.com.au/parent  
PIN is: 125365 

Please  select the following options to enter the survey: 
• School Name: Broadford Primary School 
• Campus Name: Broadford Primary School 
 

Mrs. Jennene Cooney  

Principal 

https://www.orima.com.au/parent


Book Fair Helpers Needed 

 

We are seeking Book Fair volunteers for our Book Fair. 

Tuesday 6th August to Friday 9th August  

Mornings:  8:30am – 8.45am 

Afternoons:  3.25pm – 3.45pm 

We are seeking volunteers to assist with sales and displays. 

If you are able to assist before or after school on any of the dates mentioned above, please send an email to 

peta.smith@education.vic.gov.au indicating your availability. 

 

We thank you for your support. 

The Book Fair Team  

ART NEWS 

 

Congratulations to Grade 5 student,  

Dusty Norton, who recently won the 

Mitchell Shire hArt of Mitchell Exhibition 

Junior Artist award! 

Dusty’s painting was titled ‘Girl in the  

Watercolour Painting’ and her award and 

prize were presented to her by Acting 

Mayor Nathan Clarke. 

Dusty completed this work at 3 Brushes 

studio in Wandong. 

Well done Dusty! 

 


















